
Carleton North Announcements Nov. 8th 

Harvey Studios will be returning to CNHS for retakes tomorrow Nov 9th.   

The Essential Skills class is having a fundraising competition for the Fredericton 
homeless shelters.  The winning homeroom will receive a pizza party with pop & 
chips.  Last day to donate is Nov. 25th 

 

It's that time of year when we think of others.  In memory of CNHS star Emma 
Pearson, the 8th annual Pajama Drive is now underway. Staff and students are 
asked to bring any donation of new pajamas for children and/or women to Mrs. 
Hunter's room (C213).  These gifts are shared with children, mothers, and elderly 
women in need from our area. Collection ends Wednesday, November 30th.  Help 
spread love around, one pair of PJs at a time! 

 

If anyone if interested in coming to exhibition boys basketball they are welcome 
to join.  Starts tonight at 4:45 

 


